The Session








21st December, 2012
Dear Colleague,

As you will be aware, Synod 2012 appointed a new ad hoc committee, the Minister and Ministry Remuneration Committee (MMRC) to undertake a review of the minimum stipend and allowances for ministers and ministry workers . It was given the following mandate [see Synod 2012 Article 49. Review of Ministerial Stipend (Overture 7)]:

1. To consider 

    1. Synods previous decisions regarding our understanding of stipend, calling and how this relates to the use of contracts. 

    2. Base stipend and how it is best to be calculated 

    3. How other churches with a similar ethos to the CRCA remunerate their ministers and ministry workers. 

    4. Allowances (including housing, children, car, books, service increments, ICT etc) and their appropriateness 

    5. Implications that flow from the Exempt Benefits arrangements 

    6. The impact of locality on the financial needs of the workers and their families. 

2. To invite churches to provide submissions by end of 2012 

3. To prepare a preliminary report for circulation to the churches by May 2014. 

3. To invite churches to provide feedback within three months, and then prepare a final report for Synod 2015.

The MMRC  is now calling for submissions from the churches on the issue of ministers' stipend/ remuneration particularly in the light of the matters raised in item 1 above. We would welcome any input you may have on these or related matters.

In addition, we are asking churches to complete the attached survey to assist us in determining what is current practice within the denomination in order that we may be sure that we are addressing the full range of issues in our report. This data will be kept completely confidential . Individual church's data will not be published or identified in our report but will be collated for statistical purposes. Please complete one survey for each minister or ministry worker. Your assistance in completing the survey would be greatly appreciated. Please pass it on to the Treasurer and/or Minister for completion.

Completed submissions and surveys should be returned by 30 April 2013  either by email to :



adeenick@optusnet.com.au  

or by mail to:
Tony Deenick


Convener MMRC



14 Macarthur Ave



Mt Ousley, NSW, 2519

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me by email. 
We thank you in advance for your support.

On behalf of the Minister and Ministry Remuneration Committee,

Tony Deenick

Convener 
